
 

 

   CITY OF LEE’S SUMMIT 
     PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
                                  220 SE Green Street 

                               Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 

 

 

December 10, 2010 

 

Martin T. Arling, PE        

Kaw Valley Engineering, Inc.       

14700 W. 114
th

 Terrace 

Lenexa, KS 66215 

Email: arling@kveng.com 

 

Re: Water Main Extension at Lee’s Summit High School, Browning Ave  

 Project# PL2010015 

 

Dear Mr. Arling: 

 

The Public Works Department hereby approves the engineering plans dated December 2, 2010, for the above 

referenced project.  These plans were received by our department on December 6, 2010. The following 

conditions must be satisfied prior to the start of construction. 

 

1. The contractor shall contact Public Works Inspector, Bill Lyon, at 969-1829 at least 48 hours prior to 

the onset of construction for requirements to begin construction. 

 

2. The engineer’s cost estimate has been accepted for this project.  An inspection and plan review fee of 

$636.90 has been received. 

 

3. The contractor shall contact the Right-of-Way Coordinator at 969-1838 prior to any land disturbance 

activities within the rights-of-way.  These activities may require additional permitting. 

 

4. Any public improvements will require as-builts to be provided to Public Works Engineering. Two CDs with 

the plans in TIFF format are needed.  The CDs should be sent to Public Works Inspections at the address on 

the letterhead. 

 

5. Resubmission of Engineering Plans will be required for re-review and re-approval if construction has not 

commenced within one year from the date of plan approval. 

 

Feel free to contact me at (816)969-1826 or tony.reames@cityofls.net should you have any questions or 

comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Tony G. Reames, PE    

Staff Engineer 

 

 

C:  Bill Lyon, Public Works Inspections 

 GIS Manager, ITS Department 

 


